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N48 Game Night, Tuesday, January 10, 6:30 – 8:30pm 
 

Join your friends and neighbors for Game Night on 
Tuesday evening, January 10th, from 6:30 to 8:30 pm 
at the Cowan Creek Amenity Center in the Florence 
Room. Bring your favorite games (board games, 
cards, dominoes, or any other game of your choice) 
and a beverage. If you don't have a game to bring, 
please come anyway and join in the fun. There will be 
neighbors willing to include you and help you learn a 
new game! 
 
Please register online by Sunday, January 8th, so the Florence room can be set up 
properly. If you have questions, call Boyd Chessman at (920) 209-4800. 

 

 

N48 "SOUPER" Bowl Party, Sunday, February 12, 4 – 8pm 

Calling all football and/or party fans! The 2023 N48 

"Souper" Bowl Party will be held at The Retreat 

Lone Star Room (1220 Cattleman Drive) on Sunday, 

February 12th, from 4:00-8:00 p.m.  We will again 

have a soup contest, lots of socializing, a quarter-

by-quarter football pool--$25 (or close) prize per 

quarter, depending on empty spaces in the pool, 

and prizes for football-related games. If you are not participating in the soup contest, 

please bring an appetizer, salad, side dish or dessert to share, and what you would like 
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to drink. We will watch the first half of the game on a big screen and/or continue to 

socialize and enjoy the food.   

Volunteers needed for the soup-making contest, and for judging that contest. See the 

website for all the details and to register NLT February 8th. Your contacts for questions 

are Rebecca Moore, 832-525-9170 or Nancy Chessman, 920-858-2475. 

 

LAST CALL!! 

DINNER IN FOR EIGHT ("48") - 2023 
Dinner In "48" is a grouping of 4 to 
8 people who rotate cooking meals 
and hosting their dinner group 
within their own homes. The group 
typically meets once per month 
with each member (for singles) or 
each household (for couples) 
sharing the coordination. Please 
register by January 6th. Questions 
can be directed to Rebecca Moore 

(832-525-9170) or catchmoobear2@gmail.com. 

 

DINNER OUT FOR EIGHT ("48") - 2023 
Dinner Out "48" is a grouping of 4 to 8 
people dining out together in Georgetown 
or surrounding areas as decided by 
members of each group. The group typically 
meets once per month with each member 
(for singles) or each household (for couples) 
alternating the coordination. Please 
register by January 6th to join in on the 
fun! Questions can be directed to Rebecca 
Moore (832-525-9170) or 
catchmoobear2@gmail.com. 
 

mailto:catchmoobear2@gmail.com
mailto:catchmoobear2@gmail.com
https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4609668
https://www.sctexas.org/club/page_navig.asp?CLNK=1&APC=VIEW_CLUBCALEVENT&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&CID=4609670
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N48 Interest Survey – We want your opinion! 

A survey hit your email inbox on December 30th, 2022, from Rebecca Moore on behalf 
of the N48 Social Committee. Please take the time to fill it out and return it, as the 
Social Committee wants to hear your opinions about events and programming you 
would like to see offered in the future in N48. The deadline for responding to the 
Interest Survey is February 8th. Many thanks! 

 

 

Monday, January 16, 11:30 am 

Ladies’ Lunch - The January Ladies’ lunch will 

be held on Monday, January 16th, at 11:30 at 

Damiano’s Italian Restaurant, a family owned-

restaurant serving a wide variety of Italian dishes. 

They also offer gluten-free pasta. The restaurant is 

located at 13010 W. Parmer Lane, Cedar Park. 

Please make your reservation on the website no 

later than Sunday, January 15th! Any questions, 

contact Judy Hofer 630-204-2991.  

 

Tuesday, January 17, 11:30 am  

Men’s Lunch - The January Men's lunch 

will be Tuesday, January 17th, at 11:30 at 

Damiano’s Italian Restaurant in Cedar Park, 

13010 W Parmer Lane. Please make your 

reservation on the website as soon as 

possible, but no later than January 16th! Any 

questions, contact Judy Hofer 630-204-2991. 

Website is damianosrestaurant.com  
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Sunday, January 22, 6 pm  
The first ‘Cul-de-Sac’ party of the year will not be held in a cul-de-sac at all! Gather in 

the warmth of the Georgetown/Florence room in the Cowan Creek Amenity Center on 

Sunday, January 22nd, at 6pm. Bring a beverage and dish to share. Our first CDS party of 

2023 is hosted by Judy Hofer, Block #7 Captain. 

 
Wednesday, January 25, 4 - 6 pm 

Ladies’ Happy Hour - Come join the Ladies of N48 for a 

Happy Hour on Wednesday, January 25th, from 4:00 - 6:00 

pm at the home of Eliane Hall, 202 Coffee Mill Creek. 

Please bring a beverage of your choice and an appetizer to 

share. No registration needed, just come! 

 

          New Year 
Resolution Time – 

            

It's that time again!!  You 
know, that "New Year's 
Resolution" time.  We 
tend to hate resolutions 
because we fail at them by 
January 4.  However, N48 
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has two easy resolutions to add to your list that actually can be accomplished!  Item #1 
is so simple, you'll say "Why didn't I think to do that resolution sooner?"  Item #2 is a 
little more challenging but one that could easily be accomplished or at least improved 
upon throughout the year.  Just follow the steps below and, in a few minutes, you'll be 
able to check off at least one resolution. 

1. Add a picture to your N48 website profile.  It's so easy to change your 
appearance from a blank to your personal photo:   
a. Find a picture you want to use for the photo  
b. Log on to the Sun City Website  
c. Under "Resident Home" click on "My Profile" and update your photo 

and other information as appropriate.  Further instructions can be 
found at "My Neighborhood" under "How to Add Your Profile Photo."   

 
 

 
 
 

(Note: Although a personal picture of yourself is preferred, we understand a few 
of you may have reasons for not posting a personal photo online.  If that is the 
case, please consider using a replacement photo such as your cat, your hobby, 
your initials or other picture, so N48 is aware you've given thought to the photo, 
but elect not to post one.   Also, by doing so, you can eliminate the "hounding" 
you may continue to receive asking you to post your photo. 

 

2. Wear your name badge to neighborhood events.  It's such an easy thing to 
do and yet many of us tend to forget.  Let's resolve this year to help out our 
new neighbors (as well as all of us forgetful neighbors) by wearing a name 
badge at N48 events.  Keep it handy…i.e., near your garage door to easily grab 
when you exit, or simply put it on every day when you dress then you won't 
forget.  Just kidding…but let's try harder this year to remember our name 
badges.  
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2023 Themed Dinner Dates 

Date Event Name Location 

Sun, Feb 12 Souper Bowl Party Retreat – Lone Star Room 

April 22 or 23 Scavenger Hunt Cowan Pavilion 

Sun, July 23 Christmas in July Retreat – Lone Star Room 

Sat, Oct 7 70’s Disco Night The Oaks (formerly Legacy 

Restaurant) 

 
 

2023 Cul-de-Sac Parties 

Date Block Time Location 

January 22 Judy Hofer (#7) 6:00 pm Georgetown/Florence Room 

March 12 Char Wehner (#5) 5:00 pm CMC Cul-de-Sac 

April 6 Boyd Chessman 

(#4) 

5:00 pm CMC Cul-de-Sac 

June 11 Debbie James (#2) 6:00 pm Georgetown/Florence Room 

July 16 Cheryl McDonald 

(#3) 

6:00 pm Georgetown/Florence Room 

August 13 Jim Burrell (#1) 6:00 pm Georgetown/Florence Room 

SATURDAY 

September 16 

Belen Nobert (#8) 5:00 pm Cowan Pavilion 

October 15 Tom Newton (#9) 5:00 pm SJC Cul-de-Sac 

November 12 Bruce Bateman (#6) 5:00 pm CCC Cul-de-Sac 

 


